
All the students 
Paro College of Education 
Paro 
 
Date: 22 March 2022 
 
Subject: Commencement of in-person classes 
 
Dear Students, 
 
The College Management has decided to recall all the students for in-person classes on 
the campus, in two phases as detailed below. 
 
1. The in-person classes on the campus for the final year students of BEd Primary, BEd 

Dzongkha and DPESC programmes will begin on 4th April 2022.  Therefore, the final 
year students of DPESC should report to the hostels on 2nd and/or 3rd April 2022. 
 

2. The in-person classes on the campus for all the other students will begin on 18th April 
2022. Therefore, the boarders (1st and 2nd year BEd students and 1st year DPESC 
students) should report to the College on 16th and/or 17th April 2022. 

 
3. The students coming from high-risk areas must undergo the mandatory 7 days home 

quarantine, as per the national COVID protocols. 
 
4. When reporting to the College, students are required to enter through the main gates 

following the basic health and safety protocols namely wearing face masks, social 
distancing, hand sanitization, and body temperature check. 

 
5. The online classes should continue as usual in the intervening period from now to  

the commencement of the in-person classes. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on campus soon. 
 
Regards 
 

 
(Karma Yeshey) 
Dean of Academic Affairs 
 
 


